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I fully support the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project! I also support the amendments submitted
by Portland: Neighbors Welcome. I live in St. Johns, where houseless people are already living in
unsanctioned encampments throughout our neighborhood. I hope that the City moves forward now
to help these community members find housing and better shelter than tarps and cardboard boxes.
The Shelter to Housing Continuum Project and the Portland: Neighbors Welcome amendments
together make for a step in the right direction.
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